
        15 Gwyneth Grove 
             Bexhill-on-Sea 
             TN40 2SZ 
        18th December 2006 
        mrforster@hotmail.com 
The Director of Law and Personnel 
County Hall 
St Anne’s Crescent 
LEWES  BN7 1SW 
 
Dear Mr Ogden, 
 
Re: Avis Way Decision call-in request. 
 
Thank you for your detailed response to our request. 
 
We had hoped that the reasons we had offered would be enough in 
themselves, especially as they were submitted by three out of the seven 
members of the Adult Social Care Scrutiny Committee. 
 
The number of Councillors in total who support this move is, we accept, 
unknown.  It goes without saying that all Opposition members, Labour, 
LibDem and Independent support it, as do the four members representing 
the area served by Avis Way.  We are sure of 22 members, therefore, and 
there could be more. 
 
All we are asking for is for Avis Way to be considered along with all other 
directly provided services in the overarching review of County Adult Services 
which is about to take place.  This will cost nothing, because the Director of 
Adult Services has said that it will cost £129,961 for re-provisioning and 
there will be no savings in 2006/7.(Cabinet papers 12/12/06 – p13)  It would 
actually save this money.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Cllrs:  Martyn Forster       Trevor Webb              Olive Woodall  


